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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, April 7, 2020 9:49 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: Voice Mail (43 seconds)

“This is Sandra Newt Nelson at 2085 Lacrosse Avenue in Saint Paul, and I’m calling about the Tuesday, April 7th hearing 
at 10 a.m.  I am wondering if the offices are still handling hearings and how we go about doing that with the COVID-19 
situation.  Please give me a call back in regards to this:  651-353-8722.  Thanks so much.  Have a good day.” 
 
Transcribed by Racquel Naylor   
 

From: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 7, 2020 12:01 PM 
To: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul) <racquel.naylor@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: FW: Voice Mail (43 seconds) 
 
Racquel, This is another voicemail from the same lady as the previous message (although it was left earlier). It also needs 
to be transcribed and attached to the record. Send transcription to Mai to attach to the TA file she will be creating. 
Thanks, Marcia 
 

From: +1 651-353-8722 <+1 651-353-8722>  
Sent: Thursday, April 2, 2020 2:44 PM 
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (43 seconds) 
 
You received a voice mail from +1 651-353-8722. 
 

 


